
VILLAGE OF ALBION 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

MARCH 11, 2021 at 5:00 PM 

 

Present; Mathew Hand, Karen Conn, Chris Buongiorne, Phil Ciarico, Mike Kincaid. Also, AMA 

representative Natasha Wasuck, Deputy Mayor Gary Katsanis,  Code Enforcement Officer Kevin  

Sheehan. 

 

Called to order at 5:00 PM by Matt pledge of allegiance followed. 

 

Acceptance of minutes: Dec. 10, 2020 motion Phil second by Karen.  

Motion passed; Mike abstained 

 

Acceptance of minutes: January 14, 2021 motion Phil second by Karen. with one correction 

Mike was absent. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

New business: Natasha with the AMA addressed the board to show support for the Chapter 201 

Vacant Commercial Building Code. 

 

Old Business: Discussion on the revised proposal presented by Gary Katsanis "Chapter 201 

Vacant Commercial Building Code". An in-depth discussion about the new proposed Code took 

place between all present and this discussion came up with 2 action items. Gary is going to 

present his latest proposal to the Village attorney with Kevin present to see if he approves the 

wordage for the proposed Code. Kevin Sheehan will approach the Village of Medina to discuss 

how their Village handles the added work load for the Village Code Officer. 

 

Adjourned at 6:25 PM Motion Chris, second Karen. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Kevin P Sheehan 


